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It is my opinion and the opinion of everyone I know that we support Senate Bill 1583.  

Making sure that we have freedom to go to the library and read what we want to 

without interference of others.  Book banning lists is censorship and should not be 

tolerated in any form.  Vote yes on SB 1583. 


